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Dear School Family,

Liturgy and Worship

Jesus FirstI
In this Gospel, Jesus asks that we put him
first and that we endeavour to see him in

other people. If we put Jesus first,
everything else will fall into place. Jesus
wants us to see him in other people and

treat them just as we would treat him. If we
show love to everyone as if they were

Jesus then the world would be a happier
place. Jesus teaches us that when we

welcome other people, we are welcoming
him.

Faith in Action
Be welcoming this week. Reach out and
invite someone to join you at lunch or at
playtime. Share the hand of friendship

with all those around you.

Who has put our Gospel Value of
courage into action this week?

Courage: Kaiden for trying to get his
lollipop stick challenges done on his own.
Kindness: Richard for being able to
speak in front of the class on his first
week here.
Compassion: Oliver G found the
courage to stand up and read his part in
Liturgy on Monday.
Year 3: Maisa for being brave and
volunteering to read from her Quran in
front of the rest of the class during our
Islam RE lessons this week.
Year 4: Brooke showed courage this
week, diving into her swimming lessons
even when she felt nervous.
Year 5: Daniel - for asking for help when
he knew he needed it
Justice: Ethan T showed courage by
having a go at an activity he wasn’t sure
about (and ended up LOVING!)

Who has put our Gospel Virtue of
Fortitude into action this week?

Courage: Noah telling the truth and
helping to fix the problem.
Kindness: Champion for always making
the right choices at lunchtime.
Compassion: Penelope for never giving
up in Maths , even when things can be
quite tricky.
Year 3: Ethan for not giving up when

having to catch-up with the assessments
that he missed last week each afternoon
this week.
Year 4: Sam battled his nerves and gave
everything a go this week, even though it
was new and scary.
Year 5: Max, for having the strength of
character to join in all parts of the lesson
even when he found it hard.
Justice: Eliza showed great fortitude
throughout our SportyStars Activity Day,
even when she found the activities
physically demanding!

Each class is the guardian of our Values.
Next week’s Value: compassion

Next week’s Virtue: charity

Keyham Barton News!
Baptism

We had a beautiful Mass for the Feast of St
Peter and St Paul this week. It was

wonderful to welcome so many families
into the church to witness and share the

Sacrament of Baptism with Jaden,
Bobbi-Rose and Victoria! A huge

congratulations to you all. It was lovely to
share your special day with you.

Reconciliation and Communion
The Sacrament of Reconciliation will take
place after our class Mass on Wednesday

5th July in Holy Redeemer Church.
Our First Holy Communion Mass is also

taking place on Sunday 9th May. We would
like to invite all members of our school
family as the children will be leading and

singing in the Sunday Mass. Please reply to
the message sent out so we have an idea
of who our readers and singers will be.

For those children making their First Holy
Communion, we will be inviting you to bring
a plate to share afterwards so we can have
a celebration in the school hall after Mass!

Jan, our wonderful cook from CaterEd is
providing us with some beautiful cup cakes
also. Children can bring food in on Friday
7th July as we can refrigerate it ready for

Sunday.

Strike Days
School will be open as normal for the

planned strike days next week.
SportyStars

As a way to celebrate all of their amazing
achievements this year, Justice Class were

treated to an activity day run by
SportyStars up on North Down Field. We

waged war with Nerf Guns, tested our skills
at Dodgeball and Foot Darts, battled in
Archery Tag and ended the day charging

into each other inside Zorbs! What a day! A
huge thank you to all the staff who

supported Year 6 throughout the day.

Art Gallery Invite
We will be sharing and
celebrating all our Art and
DT learning in an open Art
Gallery afternoon where
families will be invited in to
see the children’s art work,
on Friday 14th July from
2:30pm. This is following up
from the parent
questionnaire where you

identified communication, children’s
progress and resources as areas to know
more about. We would like to share these
with you

Celebration Assembly Time Change
Next week’s Celebration Assembly will take
place at 9am instead of 2:45pm. This is so
we can prepare the school hall for our First

Holy Communion children on Sunday.

Courage: Thomas for a great dinosaur
drawing and explanation. Well done!
Kindness: Champion for her exceptional
scores in all her NFER papers.
Compassion: Liby for her progress on
Accelerated Reader.Her reading age has
increased by 3 years since April. Wow!.
Year 3: Max for independently producing a
recount of a trip of his own that was way
beyond any other piece of writing that he
has written this year.
Year 4: Olivia has consistently shown the
perfect example of the Keyham Standard
when travelling to and from swimming this
week. What a great role model!

A faith community, gathered together to learn, with love and respect for each other.
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Year 5: Vinny for amazing work in his end
of year maths assessment and our topic on
‘Fractions, Decimals and Percentages’
Justice: Teigan was particularly
compassionate, helpful and a great friend
to others throughout our SportyStars
Activity day!

HERE EVERYDAY, READY
ON TIME

The class with the highest
attendance this week was
Integrity Class - Year 4/5

Well done!

HOUSE POINTS
This week’s winners are

FATIMA

TOP DOJO WINNERS THIS WEEK
Courage: Noah
Kindness: Champion
Compassion: Liby
Peace:. Isla
Integrity: Lyla
Justice: Ada

Top Online Learners

Kindness Layton

Compassion Oscar

Kindness Bradley

Compassion Jaden

Peace Shiya

Integrity Sam

Justice Oscar

Writer of the Week

Courage Thomas

Kindness Nikita

Compassion Daisy

Year 3 Lucas

Year 4 Caleb

Year 5 Matilda

Justice Oscar

Kindness Kacper

Compassion Penelope

Peace Philippa

Integrity Daniel

Compassion Penelope - 2,167

Peace Sam - 257,154

Integrity Elsa - 2,572

Justice Ysobel - 27, 620

Attendance Scooter

As part of our continuing drive to improve
attendance, we are continuing our

attendance competition for the summer
term! This means everyone gets to try

again as it will run from 18th April to July.
If you are Here Everyday Ready On-time

and have 100% attendance by July, we will
enter you into a raffle. The winning ticket

will win a stunt scooter!

Parent Costa Voucher

We also appreciate that getting children to
school everyday on-time takes

considerable support and input from
parents! With this in mind, we wanted to be
able to say thank you. If your child has
100% attendance this term, we will also
put all parent names into a raffle. The
winning parent will receive a £10 Costa
Coffee gift voucher as a thank you!

26th June -
14th July

Year 4
Daily Swimming Lessons

6th July Year 6 OAA Day at Mount
Edgecumbe

14th July Reports to Parents
Art Gallery from 2:30pm -

parents invited.

17th July Year 6 Leavers’ Mass at
Cathedral

20th July Whole School Sports Day

24th July Leavers’ Mass
Moving Up Morning

25th July Moving Up Morning
End of school year

Next season, Seymour Youth Fc will be
expanding and creating a under 11’s team!!
All abilities, boys and girls, are welcome to
come down to an open training session on
a Wednesday evening 5:30-6:30 at Victoria
Park on the closest pitch next to the cafe.
For more information, please contact Mrs

Mudge in Year 1.

Have a lovely weekend!
Miss Riley and the Keyham Barton Team

A faith community, gathered together to learn, with love and respect for each other.


